										Your Name


										Your Address


										Your City, State, Zip


										Your phone #


Dear Senator ………….


I voted for you.  I ride a motorcycle.  I am a member of ABATE of Michigan.  I was told you are a supporter of motorcyclists rights.   Did you know that the change in medical benefits will affect the coverage for motorcyclists on July 1, 2020 in a negative way?


Under Senate Bill 1, the Insurer of the owner or operator of the involved motor vehicle is first in priority to pay an injured motorcyclist no fault benefits and the Motorcyclists claim for medical expenses is bound by the cap chosen by the Motorist on the Motorist’s Auto policy.


If that operator of the auto has only $50,000 in coverage and it’s a serious motorcycle/car accident my personal coverage will not apply to that accident.  Are you aware the 3rd tier involving motorcycle and cars goes to the motorcycle owner’s car insurance?  SB 528 would make that the 1st tier.  Motorcyclists can decide on their insurance protection like ALL other car drivers.


Please support SB 528, and work on a solution to this issue ASAP.


Thank You,


Your Signature


Your complete address


Your phone number


